FOR ANY CORRESPONDENTE O
THIS MATTER PLEASE QUOTE N%G'60/70/01\(0|' II

12 March 2025

To the Head of SAI

Dear Colleague,

INVITATION TO TRAINING WORKSHOP ON AUDIT OF EXTRACTIVE INDUSTRIES IN
KAMPALA, UGANDA, 5 — 9 MAY 2025

As part of its mandate to strengthen the capacity of Supreme Audit Institutions (SAISs) in the audit
of the extractive industries, the INTOSAI Working Group on Audit of Extractive Industries (WGEI)
has organised a training workshop from 5 to 9 May 2025 in Kampala, Uganda.

The training will be based on the WGEI Extractive Industries Training Framework, specifically
‘Module 10 - Accounting standards in the exploration for and evaluation of mineral
resources.’ As part of the background participants will be taken through ‘Module 1 - An
overview of the Extractive Industries.’

The purpose of this letter is to cordially invite you to nominate participants to attend the training.
Nominated participants should register using the following link:

https:/ /form.jotform.com/250684659477474. We will send registered participants

confirmation letters for visa purposes.

In keeping with the established practice for WGEI members’ contribution, I request your SAI to
fund the air tickets, accommodation, applicable allowances and dinner for your nominated staff.

For further details pertaining to the training, please contact the WGEI Secretariat at
[WOel@oag.qo.ug, Mr. Josephat Nuwabeine via email Josephat.Nuwabeine@oag.go.ug, Tel +256
740003022 and Ms. Sheilla Ngira via email[Sheilla.Ngira@oag.go.ug,| Tel +256 740003072.

I look forward to hearing from you in this regard.

Yours Sincerely,

Edward Akol

AUDITOR GENERAL OF UGANDA AND CHAIR OF THE IHTQS;QI WORKING GROUP ON
AUDIT OF EXTRACTIVE INDUSTRIES
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